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The Lansing School District announces virtual 
education for the week of January 3, 2022, through 
January 7, 2022 due to covid positive cases in the 

Lansing Area. 
 

(Lansing, MI)— Due to the Covid-19 positive rate in the Lansing area and out of an 
abundance of caution the Lansing School District will be conducting virtual education 
the week of January 3, 2022 through January 7, 2022. Each school will be contacting 
families with details about technology distribution for those without devices and with 
login information. All teachers and staff will report to their schools/buildings, but 
students will attend virtually.  
 
Capital Area K-12 Online will continue as normal.  
 
Details will be released soon regarding food distribution and extra-curricular activities 
for the coming week.  
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